Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Corzo Castella Carballo Thompson Salman, P.A. (C3TS)
The Florida Department of Transportation, District Four, announces a Community Outreach Meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: October 17, 2012, 4:30 p.m.

PLACE: African American Research Library and Cultural Center, 2650 Sistrunk Boulevard (NW 6th Street), Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33311

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This meeting is being held to obtain background information from the local community on the Woodlawn Cemetery. The proposed improvements to Interstate 95 (I-95) under evaluation will be discussed. The Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study corridor is approximately nine (9) miles and is located in Broward County, Florida, (Financial Project Identification Number 429804-1-22-01)

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Ray Holzweiss, Project Manager, P.E., Florida Department of Transportation, District Four, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309 or ray.holzweiss@dot.state.fl.us. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in the (community outreach meeting) is asked to advise the agency at least

Seven (7) days before the Community Outreach Meeting by contacting: Ray Holzweiss at (954) 777-4425 or toll free at (866) 336-8435, ext. 4425 or by email at ray.holzweiss@dot.state.fl.us. Any persons who require translation services (free of charge) should also contact Ray Holzweiss seven (7) days before the Meeting.

For more information, you may contact: Ray Holzweiss, Florida Department of Transportation, District Four, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309, by telephone (954)777-4425 or toll free at (866)336-8435, ext. 4425 or by email at ray.holzweiss@dot.state.fl.us or by visiting the project website, www.95StirlingOakland.com.
